
Notice of Inquiry 

‣  IANA Contract expires later in 2011 

‣  US Government has issued a Notice of Inquiry, asking 
for feedback regarding how the IANA Contract should be 
stipulated. 

‣  A good opportunity for ALAC to submit comments to 
NTIA in response to the five questions posed by the 
NOI. 

‣  http://www.ntia.doc.gov/ 


